TOWN OF DALTON
ADDENDUM NO. 1 TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

Town Hall Data Wiring
Dalton, Massachusetts
The Request for Proposals (“RFP”) issued by the Town of Dalton on May 25, 2023 for the above-referenced project is hereby changed as reflected in this Addendum No. 1.  Other than as amended herein, the RFP remains unchanged.  
Additional Connections
The RFP is amended to include one additional box with two ports to be installed and wired as shown in the accompanying revised Plan.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1
